
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Programs, Projects and Operations Subcommittee 
 
FROM:  Dick Sklenar  
 
SUBJECT:  Contract for Professional Services with HGM Associates 
 
DATE:  December 30, 2003 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the proposed scope of services and contract with HGM Associates 
for the proposed rural water system in Washington County.  The total amount of fees for 
the design, construction observation, and geo technical investigation are $349,843.12.  
Some of the tasks in the contract will be fully compensated, or partially, by the City of 
Blair.  A construction cost estimate at this time for the water tower, distribution system, 
and appertances, is 3.2 million dollars. 
 
The staff recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board of 
Directors that the General Manager be authorized to execute a professional 
services contract with HGM Associates for a maximum fee of $349,843.12, subject 
to approval as to form by the District’s legal counsel.   
 
 
69003 DS:pb:file 619 
 
 
 
 


























































